
Establish your baseline: Fill out the Certification form
to figure out where you’re starting. 

GREEN LABS CERTIFICATION:
GETTING STARTED

Schedule a meeting: Email the Green Labs Specialist
at greenlabs@virginia.edu - scan here!

Team up: Review that baseline with your team and use the Green Lab
Certification Credit Tracking document to decide which credits you
want to tackle and who will take the lead on them. 

Reach out: When you need stickers, resources, or encounter a barrier,
check out our website and connect with the Green Labs Specialist to
get support.

Training: When your Certification form is mostly complete, send it to the
Green Labs Specialist for review and schedule your lab’s sustainability
training. The whole group will learn more about sustainability at UVA
and review any changes in the lab’s practices as a group.

Submit: After your group’s training, review the Certification document
together before submitting it to the Green Labs Specialist and
scheduling your plaque delivery.

Celebrate! We’ll mark this
achievement by taking photos,
handing out beaker mugs to

everyone in the lab, and giving
you a plaque to display

outside your lab.

There's more than one way your work can benefit our community. 
Make the footprint of your work greener by working with UVA Green Labs. 

Visit the UVA Green Labs website or email
greenlabs@virginia.edu for more information.
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